
Barbara Tietjen 
 

Dear Chelsea,
I am writing with concern about the CAFO permit. It is unclear who will be implicated by the
permit. The permit is too vague. Will this affect personal scale farms or homesteads? Applying
CAFO standards to small operations will be devastating to local food production. We need to work
with those who raise livestock on a small scale providing locally sourced food. I oppose this until
there are more clear guidelines in place.

Sincerely,
Barbara Tietjen


